
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our reference: BVFOI/305/16 re Irene Smith 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request 
 
You asked for the following information from the Government Legal Department (“the Department”):  
 
We have been unable to locate the link on the GRO website which allows us to search for divorces. Are you 
able to provide us with further information on how to obtain this record.  
 
Whilst we appreciate you may not be able to issue us all of the information you hold regarding the possible 
divorce, do you know the year in which, or year range, that the divorce is said to have happened?  
 
Your request will be dealt with by the Bona Vacantia Division (“the Division”) under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000. 
 
The Division does not hold the information that you have requested. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bona Vacantia Division (BVD) 
PO Box 70165 
London 
WC1A 9HG 
 
DX: 123240 KINGSWAY 
 

T +44 (0)20 7210 4700 
F +44 (0)20 7210 3104 

 
 
 

www.gov.uk/bonavacantia 
 

 
 
 
 

Information is available in large print, audiotape and Braille formats 
Please also visit our website: www.gov.uk 
 


